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Site Report – School Site – 9/29/22 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 

 
Outstanding Activities and Events 

o Congratulations to Tatianna Anderson for placing at the State level and getting her poem in the bird 
calendar! 
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o Arianna Anderson developed a killer cultural awareness and employability experiencing out 
presentation to the LSAC! Her presentations need to be considered as an example for other 
students, with her permission, of course. 

 

 
 
 
Personnel  

o We are having a lot of classified absences to start the school year and are struggling to find coverage. 
o Sara is still displaced (but thankful for teacher housing!) as her house is undergoing repairs brought 

on by a big winter storm last year. 
o Nancy and family are still in between teacher housing and their new home. 

 
Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 

o We are very excited about the new science curriculum. It has brought life to our science class! 
 
Technology Progress 

o DRS came in just before school started to replace a few parts to our internet system. We haven’t had 
a hiccup since. 

o We ordered student computer new chargers as they keep disappearing. 
o We also had to order a new POS machine. It is near its end of life. 

 
Facility Update 

o Overall, the facility is doing well. Communication takes place between school personnel and the 
maintenance department as repairs/replacements are needed. 
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LSAC Activity 

o The last LSAC meeting was held on September 12th in person, which was very exciting in terms of 
being together again. Topics of discussion included: elections, experiencing out presentations, MAPS 
assessments, and school communication. 

 
Volunteer Report 

o Dan Grunert helped in the school yard clearing alders from around the satellite dish. He also 
weedwhacked parts of the yard. I gave him an application in hopes that he would turn it in for a 
more permanent position. Nothing yet, but I still have hope J 

 
Professional Development 

o Inservice was AWESOME!! It has been a loooong couple of years for Sara and I, and we so 
appreciated being able to attend inservice in person. The new science curriculum session was 
amazing! Thanks Kate and Nicole for being so on top of providing for our needs!! 

 
Pupil Attendance 

o We’ve had a few absences to start the year off, with parents taking their kids on post-fishing trips. 
They are back and we are working on getting them caught up.  

Student and Staff Safety 
o We are back to a normal post-covid environment and we couldn’t be happier! The school climate is 

awesome right now! 
 
Subsistence Calendar 

o Students are really taking advantage of the subsistence calendar by Experiencing out of cultural 
awareness and employability. I have had several students take advantage and their presentations 
are SO impressive! 
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